Dear Families,
Welcome back to school for the 2016-2017 school year.  We are excited to be your child’s third grade teacher.  We are looking forward to a great year that is filled with learning, growth, and knowledge.
SUPPLIES
Our school will provide basic supplies for your child.  If you would like your child to have their own supplies, here is a suggested list your child may bring to school: backpack, pencil box, scissors, 12 pencils, 1 sharpener, 1 highlighter, 4-6 dry erase markers, box of crayons (24) markers, 1 black and white journal, 6 spiral notebooks, 2 folders, 2 packages of wide rule notebook paper, 3 glue sticks, quart and gallon plastic bags, baby wipes and a box of tissues to share with the class. Also, a donation of copy paper would be greatly appreciated.	
SNACKS
Each day your child may bring in one healthy snack.  Some healthy snacks ideas are:  juice, cheese, crackers, muffins, fruit, vegetables, and etc.  Your child may also bring in a water bottle with a top.
HOMEWORK
Homework will be given on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday evenings.  Homework will usually consist of a math page and a reading assignment. We will be sending work home that your child should be able to complete alone, however, your help may be needed at times.  Sunday through Saturday, Students are expected to read each night for at least 30 minutes.
CLASSROOM EXPECTATIONS
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our class and school have expectations for each child to learn and obey in order to create a positive learning environment for every student.  The rules are:
1.  Be Responsible
2.  Be Respectful
3.  Be Safe
4. If a student breaks a rule:
	1st consequence (yellow card): Warning
	2nd consequence (orange card): Time out or fill out a think about it form.
	3rd consequence (red card):  Complete the think about it form or contact parents.
	4th consequence (blue card):  Office referral and contact parents.
There will be several rewards for the class to enjoy for good behavior.  They may include extra recess, videos, stickers, etc.  We have already discussed this plan with your child, but we would appreciate it if you would review it with him or her. 
OPEN HOUSE
Coming up soon is our school’s Open House on Thursday, September 15th from 6:00pm -7:30pm.  There will be more information to be sent later.  It will be great to meet you then. 
 I am looking forward to working with you and your child towards a great educational year.  I would like to encourage you to visit our room during Open House, conferences, and other school activities.
CHAPERONE FORMS
Please fill out a form in the office to chaperone on class field trips.
CONTACT INFORMATION
 Please subscribe to our blogs below.
Sincerely,
Third Grade Teachers
Mrs. Bridgeman Room 203, bridger@dearbornschools.org
Mrs. Elkadri  Room 207, elkadrm@dearbornschools.org
Miss I. Hammoud Room 209, hammoui@dearbornschools.org
Mrs. Mikho Room 205, mikhot@dearbornschools.org 


Dearborn Public Schools accept a parent’s assertion that he or she needs
   language assistance without requiring additional corroboration.

   For free help with understanding the content of this document, please call
 the Student Services office 827-3005 for translation/interpretation assistance.

Arabic
تؤكد مدارس ديربورن على توفير خدمات الترجمة بدون أي شرط.للحصول على هذه الخدمة المجانيّة ولفهم هذه الإستمارة  يرجى الإتصال بمكتب خدمات الطلاب على الرقم 3005-827. 

                                                                                                    
